
 

 
 
24 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Y10 parent/carer, 
 
Our Y10 Parents’ Evening is currently on the school calendar for Thursday 10 
December.  Unfortunately, due to the current restrictions around coronavirus we are 
unable to hold a Parents’ Evening at school.  However, we would like to take the 
opportunity to update you on your child’s current progress and to offer you the chance to 
communicate with their teachers. 
 
To replace the Parents’ Evening we will be sending you a brief summary of progress in all 
subjects.  This will be emailed to you on Thursday 10 of December and will provide you 
with some useful information to discuss with your child.  If, after seeing the progress 
summary, you would like to discuss it with a teacher you will be able to contact them for 
further information.  We will make sure you have the correct email addresses to 
communicate with your child’s teachers. 
 
Whilst this will not replace the traditional Parent’s’ Evening, we feel it will provide you with 
a useful update on your child’s progress in school.  We very much look forward to being 
able to welcome you back into school for face to face meetings in the near future. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Emma Robins 
Principal 
 


